
From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
To: charolet2000@hotmail.com
Subject: appealed property tax assessment for 1319 Edmund Ave
Date: Wednesday, January 4, 2023 2:14:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Ms. Titus,
 
This email is to confirm at the Legislative Hearing yesterday, January 3, Legislative hearing Officer
Marcia Moermond continued the matter to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, February 7, 2023 via
phone between 9:00 and 11:00 am  for further discussion.
 
You can find information on the property tax deferral program for seniors online here:
https://www.revenue.state.mn.us/property-tax-deferral-senior-citizens along with the application
 
You can apply:

Online with the Online Application for Property Tax Deferral for Senior Citizens

By mail using Form CR-SCD, Property Tax Deferral for Senior Citizens
 
Or you can call 651-556-6091 with questions. This is a state-run program, not administered by the
City, so unfortunately I cannot answer any specific questions about it.
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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